
 

 
 

Parents, carers and friends of the school…we need 

you! 

Can you offer some of your time to help Bunscoil Cholmcille?  

For example: 

• Helping out with fundraisers 

• Helping out at school events e.g. coffee afternoons, Quiz Night… 

• Helping to promote Bunscoil Cholmcille & Naíscoil Dhoire 

• Attending ‘Cairde Cholmcille’ meetings when possible 

 

We are forming a new group for those who wish to become ‘Friends of the 

School’ or ‘Cairde Cholmcille.’  

This year we are aiming to create a friendly, informal group for parents, friends 

and family to help us raise funds for our school. 

 

 If this is something that interests you or you would like further information, 

please leave your name on our ‘Cairde Cholmcille’ list at the office and a 

member of Cairde Cholmcille will be in touch to let you know about our first 

event! 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Cairde Cholmcille 


